
IRVINGTON UNION FREE SCHOOL  DISTRICT 
 

APPLICATION FOR TRANSPORTATION TO A NON-PUBLIC SCHOOL 
2021-2022 

This application for school bus transportation to a non-public school for 2021-2022 must be submitted by 
April 1, 2021.  New residents have 30 days from establishing residency to submit an application. A separate 
form must be completed for each student, and a new application must be submitted for each school year.  If 
you have not yet confirmed your child’s acceptance at the school, you should still submit an application by the 
April 1 deadline in order to be approved for busing. If you are considering more than one school, you should 
submit a form for each school and then notify the transportation office of your final decision. 
 
You may download this form and type your information directly into each field. Be sure to select “save as” 
and return via e-mail to: transportation@ardsleyschools.org.  Or you may print and send the completed form 
to Transportation Department, Ardsley UFSD, 500 Farm Road, Ardsley, NY 10502; fax 914-295-5976. 

 

Student name:    
 

Address:   Apt.#:    
 

City:   Zip code:    
 

Date of birth:   Grade as of September 2021:    
 

 

Parent/guardian name:    
 

Parent e-mail #1:    E-mail #2:    
 

Phone #1:    home cell   Phone #2:    home cell 

 

 

Private School Name:   change from ’20-21 

Address:    
 

School phone #:    School hours:    AM      to _________ PM 

Please supply the name and phone number of an alternate contact if you cannot be reached in an 
emergency. This person should be available to receive your child at her/his bus stop in case of early 
dismissal or other emergency. 

 

Name:    Relationship:    Phone #:    

Please Note: 
In order to be eligible for transportation you must have provided proof of residency to Irvington UFSD and must reside within 15 miles of 
the school listed above. There are no exceptions to this law. The District requires proof of age for all children entering kindergarten (please 
attach a copy of the child’s birth certificate or bring it to the District office for verification). If after submitting this application you decide 
not to send your child to this school, notify the transportation office at transportation@ardsleyschools.org or 914-295-5544. Be advised 
that transportation is not provided for orientation days, after-school activities, or on Federal holidays. Please see district website for further 
information. 
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